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Shooting, Leaves One Critically Injured 
 
Henrico 9-1-1 received a call around 2:43 p.m. for the report of shots fired.  As officers responded 
to the area of Edgefield Street and Edgefield Court to investigate, their attention was directed to 
a back yard by area residents.    
 
In the 600 block of Edgefield Court, an adult male was found suffering from an apparent gunshot 
wound and has since been transported to the hospital by first responders with critical injuries.  
While the scene remains active with officers, detectives, and K-9 working in the area, we need 
your help.   
 
If you saw, heard, or know anything about this crime, please call us 501-5000, Crime Stoppers 
780-1000, or submit your tip on the P3Tip app or website.  Each method, you may remain 
anonymous. 
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